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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

New Teachers in 22-23. As Mrs. Mary Moa-Walsh, Mrs. Candice 
Espinoza and myself embark upon new chapters in our lives, we 
welcome teachers in new positions. Please welcome Mrs. 
Rutherford as the Interim Principal next year. We look forward to 
Mrs. Reichlin’s return in 8th grade. Mrs. Sarah Bluhm will 
transition to the 7th grade teacher. We hired Mrs. Malia Santucci, 
currently a Catholic school teacher in Edmonds.  Mrs. Santucci 
will be our new 3rd grade teacher next fall. In preschool, Mrs. 
Marina Munoz will be our new lead teacher working with the PK 
team.  

ICRS School Safety. ICRS secures its campus during school 
hours by locking perimeter gates and directing all parents and 
guests to enter campus at the front office. All parents and guests 
must sign in before they are admitted. As a small school, we are 
blessed to recognize and know parents and community members. 
New visitors are admitted with an appointment and a campus 
contact person. Our secure entrance limits accessibility to our 
campus.  

To prepare for emergencies, students and staff practice drills—
bus evacuation, fire, lockdown or earthquake drills. Students learn 
to recognize the “call” and “respond” appropriately, quickly and 
safely. ICRS works with Mount Vernon law enforcement to update 
our emergency responses. Teachers will participate in thorough 
safety training planned for August. 

Teach the children: “If you see something, say something.” 
Children should tell an adult if they hear or see evidence of 
threatening behavior. 

All school personnel and volunteers working with children must 
meet the Safe Environment Program requirements which 
include a background check and a class on “Protecting God’s 
Children.” 

Emergency Information:  At registration time, parents provide 
emergency contact information on RenWeb, which designates 
how to contact them or their representative in case of an 
emergency.  Parents are asked to update this information on 
RenWeb when changes occur, and to inform the school so it will 
know to print an updated form. In the event of an emergency, 
parents will be notified by text messaging and/or email. 

Volunteers needed: See the brown envelope to help set up St. 
Joseph Center for our end-of-year events.  

Thank you to the Knights of Columbus, Seattle, Council 676, 
for $100,000 donated to the school’s scholarship program.  This 
gift will help make Catholic education accessible for many 
families. 
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Thank you to Mrs. Cruz for helping to direct PM traffic in the ferry 
line day in and day out, through rain or shine.  Thank you to Mrs. 
Geraghty and her team of parent volunteers who helped with the 
Used Uniform Sale. Thank you to the Esposito family for weeding 
the school yard over the weekend. 

Congratulations to the ICRS Track Team. Coaches Connor, 
Marquise, and Tammy lead the team to record heights. Our ICRS 
7th and 8th grade track team had a fantastic season! Some of the 
ICRS team even took first in their events at finals, including Kaylen 
C, Giselle H, Mary A, and Jordan J. The girls 4x100 relay team also 
won and set a personal record of 55.04 seconds. Everyone on the 
track team did a wonderful job and had a lot of fun! Thank you, 
coaches, for doing a wonderful job.  
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UPCOMING EVENTS: June 

June 5, Sunday, Open House, 10:30 

June 6 - 10 Spirit Week 

6/6, Monday character day,  

6/7, Tuesday crazy hair day. 

6/8, Wednesday anything but backpack day; Talent 
Show at 1:00 

6/9, Thursday crazy hat and sunglasses day 

6/10, Friday free dress,  FIELD DAY 

June 13, Auction Free Dress day. 6pm, 8
th
 Celebration 

of Excellence 

June 14, 9:30am, Passing of the Light; 6pm, 
Graduation Mass 

June 15, last day and noon dismissal for PK and K, 
Finance and Commission meetings 

June 17, 10:45am Moving Up Ceremony; last day and 
noon dismissal for 1st-7th 

June 20, last day to order SCRIP 

 

.  

MARKETING AND DEVELOPMENT: Open House, June 5, 10:30 

Please invite your friends, families, and colleagues 
with school-aged children to our open house on 
Sunday June 5, at 10:30 AM (following 9:00 AM Mass 
or preceding 11 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 
Church). It is our enrollment that has the biggest impact 
on keeping our tuition prices affordable for all school 
families. Please help us spread the word. School 
families that share our Open House social media 
posts will receive 1 volunteer hour.    

.  

 

VOL. 9, ISSUE 17 JUNE 2, 2022, PAGE 2 

MONDAYS: 8:45am, 
Scrip orders due 

TUESDAYS: Spirit 
Day (students 
can wear spirit 
day shirts) 

WEDNESDAYS: 
9:25am LATE 
START 

FRIDAYS: 12pm, 
Scrip orders 
ready for pick 
up. 



THANK YOU 2022 ICRS AUCTION SPONSORS 

https://www.jerrysmithchevrolet.com/
https://www.cfisherconstruction.com/
https://www.bannerbank.com/
https://www.rooseveltdentalcenter.com/
https://stevenicollaw.com/
https://dcgengr.com/
https://automationelectric.com/
http://www.hawthornefuneralhm.com/
https://biringernursery.com/
https://www.breadfarm.com/
https://schaffnerpharmacy.com/
https://tjnorman.kw.com/
https://www.primacelectric.com/
https://www.ncascade.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Kona-Ice-of-Skagit-Valley-306317070074785/
https://www.coaeatery.com/
https://www.skagitfarmers.com/
https://business.facebook.com/graberfitnessacademy/?business_id=129131562612324
https://www.swinomishcasinoandlodge.com/
http://www.halgrenorthodontics.com/

